
8th March 2023                                                   Family Name ________________       

8th  三 月 2023 

Free Fruit From Terry Floyd FoundaƟon 
Yesterday the school was presented with a free fruit box provided 
by Neil from The LiƩle Produce Box in Maryborough on behalf of 
the Terry Floyd FoundaƟon. 
 
AFL Football Clinic 
Next Wednesday 15th March and 22nd March we will be holding an AFL clinic, if     
students own football boots, by all means bring them to change into for the clinic. 
 
Phoenix Radio interview 
On Friday the 17th of March, myself, Lewis and Mikayla will head in to parƟcipate in a 
radio interview that will be hosted on Phoenix FM. The students will be on air from 
1pm for 45 minutes or so and we encourage families to tune in to 106.7FM Mhz or 
listen via the website  
 
Reminder Labour Day  - Next Monday is a public holiday 
 

School Photos                                                                                                                                                   
School Photo Envelopes are aƩached to last week’s newsleƩer. Photos 
will be taken from 9am in the morning on Tuesday 21st March, so it 
would be very much appreciated if all students could arrive early.  Enve-
lopes marked with the pack you wish to order along with money inside, 
are to be collected by the photographer on the day.  Please do not make 

cheques out to the school. Please return to the school office prior to the day. 
 
Junior Fun Day Cross Country:                                                                                                                                               

The Junior Fun Day and 3-6 Cross Country at Malone Park in Marong 
will be held on Friday 31st March. Sally is looking for as many helpers 
as we can get on the day, helpers must have a current WWCC. Please 
see Sally if you can help.  The children will be leaving school, travel-
ling by bus at 9.20am and return at approximately 2pm. They will  
need a packed lunch to eat at the park and a refillable water bottle.  

Please accept or decline permission for this event when it is generated on uEducateus.  

Thank you for your continued support of Lockwood SOUTH           Adam Torney  

March 
Monday 13         Labour Day Holiday  
Tuesday 14            Chinese Incursion 
Wednesday 15         AFL Footy Clinic 
Friday 17               Footy Colours Day 
Tuesday 21      School Photos/MARC 
Wednesday 22          AFL Footy Clinic 
Friday 31  X Country/Junior Fun Day 

April 

Monday 3                          Colour Run 
Wednesday 5             Curriculum Day  
Thursday 6                 Last Day Term 1 
Friday 7                             Good Friday 
Monday 10                 Easter Monday  
Monday 24               First Day Term 2  
Tuesday 25                        ANZAC Day  

 DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS:                                           
BSB: 063-093 ACC: 10001776                       
MUST REFERNCE NAME & PAYMENT 
FOR. Eg: uniforms, OHSC 

 



Reminder:  Thankyou to all who have returned their 
completed forms. We are still waiting on a few families 
who have not returned their Updated Pupil Information/
Consent Forms. There are forms available at the office if 
you have misplaced them. 

Acceptable Use of Learning Technologies  

Conveyance Allowance 2023 

Camps Sports & Excursion Fund 2023                                                                  

Medical Action Plans-2023   

 

Cleaƍ Uƛ AustraliŚ Daƻ 

 

Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 

ScholasƟc Book Club                                                                     
Issue 2 was aƩached to last week’s newsleƩer.  
Orders can be processed through LOOP or placed 
through the school by bringing  orders with money 
to the school office.  Please return to 
the school office by Tuesday 14th 
March Thankyou Jo Egan 

 Tissues:   
This year we are asking that each child 
brings 2 large box of Ɵssues to school 
for their classrooms. Your child should hand their 
box of Ɵssues to their individual class teacher. One 
box of Ɵssues is then made available to the class 
while the other boxes are stored for later use.  
Thankyou to those who have already brought 
some in.  
 

OSHC 
We have enjoyed another 
fun week in OSHC this week.  
Some of the acƟviƟes include 
playing cards with Sue and 
Larnie, compleƟng jigsaws 
over a few days, giant Jenga, 
Lego, connector blocks, 
drawing and some children 
reading quietly by themselves aŌer a busy day at 
school.  I have enjoyed meeƟng lots of new families 
and look forward to many more fun days in OSHC.   
Thankyou Larnie. 

Attendance: 

We remind parents that they need to come in 
and sign students in if they are late, or leaving 
early, using the iPad at the front office. 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club will be running 3 mornings this 
year, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday morn-
ings  from 8-8.45am 



Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 

We have registered on line and will be holding a                
FOOTY COLOURS DAY at school on Friday 17th March 

To donate Lockwood SOUTH Primary School has a fundraising page link: 

https://www.footycoloursday.com.au/fundraisers/LockwoodSOUTHPrimaryScholl  

 

Easter Egg Raffle Donations 

We are hoping for a great Easter Egg raffle again this year.  We are asking for your  Easter   
donations, big or small to be sent into school so that hopefully we can make lots of prizes to 

win.  Raffle Tickets will be attached to this week’s newsletter.  

Raffle sheets are attached $1 per ticket 



Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 

                                                                                         

 

The Grade 6 Leadership are sƟll selling ice-
creams each lunchƟme.  

Yoghurt Fruit Mini ices are now 

available  at $1.50 


